
From: Olivia Lyons  
Sent: 05 October 2023 13:44 
To: Planning  
Subject: Application ref: 2023/3743/T 
 
I live next to Hillfield Court and have respiratory problems.  The trees on this 
estate are very important to me and my family as one of the few areas of 
mature trees to help filter the pollution created by the road traffic all around. 
We need these trees, our children need these trees. The Ash tree and the 
Norway spruce could be trimmed if there's a problem, not 'felled to the 
ground'  We all know that planting more trees somewhere else is not a 
solution - please do not agree to this application. 
 
Olivia Lyons 
  
Tagore House Glenloch Road 
NW3 4BU  
 


